
 
                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

We ask that our pre-school children do not 

use the climbing frames before or after 

school. We also ask that children do not 

climb or sit on the school wall. Please also 

note that it is L.C.C. policy that dogs are not 

allowed on the school grounds. We do 

appreciate your support and understanding 

with these matters. 

Drop offs are becoming very busy in the 

mornings and we want the children to settle 

quickly. We ask parents drop off at the door 

to enable a prompt start to the day. Please 

use the Family App to pass on any detailed 

messages. If you are running late, please ring 

the school office or send us a message on 

the Family App. 

 

Pre-school gate  

We ask that our Pre-school parents use the 

designated pre-school gate especially during 

the school day. If the gate is closed, please 

use the buzzer and we will let you in.  

 

 

Open Day: Friday 11th October 

1.30 p.m. to 6 pm 

We invite prospective parents to come and 

Visit the school on this date. Alternatively, 

An appointment on a more convenient day can 

be arranged 

 
Pre-school Parents Wvening 

Wednesday 30th october 

We will be sending home letters this week 

for you to book a time slot. This is a chance 

for parents to dissuss child development and 

ask any questions. 

Please note that appointments are strictly 

limited to 10 minutes.  

Thank you. 

 

 
Rugby Tots  

After half term we will be offering Rugy tots sessions 

on Thursday mornings. Each session will be £4.50 and 

will run for 6 weeks. The total cost of the sessions will 

be £27.00. If you would like your child to take part, 

please give permission and pay via Parent Pay.  

 

 
Space Centre 

On Thursday 12th December we will be having a trip to 

the Space Centre at Preston. The children will be 

traveling by school mini bus. Please note that car 

seats are not permitted on the bus as it is has 

specially adapted seatbelts which fit to our smaller 

children. This visit is optional. More information will 

follow. 

 
Primary School Admissions: September 2025 

Apply online:  
http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 

Application deadlines: 

You must apply for a primary school place by 15 

January 2025. 

 
Half Term 

Monday 21st October- Friday 25th October 

2024  

Inset Day: 28th October 2024 

Pupils return to school on: Tuesday 29th 

October 2024 

 

Individual and Family Photographs 

Individual/family photographs (by Tempest) will 

take place during the morning of Friday 18th 

October 2024. If your child is not in pre-school 

on this day and you would like to arrange for 

them to come in for a photo, please contact the 

school office (admin@brabins.lancs.sch.uk) 
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